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Dear Partners,

We are happy to announce that Okan University will be hosting its FIRST International Week on April 27-30, 2015, in Istanbul. We are hoping to discuss, exchange ideas and experiences and also get to know each other and open ways for new future collaborations.

The international week will be open both to administrative and academic staff. We would like to have maximum number of our partners and discuss thoroughly “The Internationalisation of HEIs: Benefits and Challenges”. We would also like to organise workshops on the ever growing importance of digital/online education. Teaching staff are also welcome with their course offers.

We will provide hotel information later during the month. Hotel offers will be on the European Side, at the very heart of İstanbul and transport to and from Hotels will be provided by Okan University.
Please register as soon as you can, preferably before Friday, December 12th..  Erasmus staff mobility budget can be used for this international week. Non-European partners should have their own financial support.
Attached you will find the tentative programme and the application form.

We will certainly make sure that you have a fantastic time in all aspects.

We look forward to hosting you in Istanbul, at Okan University, very soon.

Okan University

Erasmus Office

Okan Universitesi Tuzla kampusü  34959 Akfırat-Tuzla/Istanbul

Phone: 0216 677 16 30/1138  Fax :  0216677 16 47


